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The Monthly Newsletter of the 

 

 

 

 

Eugene RC Aeronauts Flying Club 
 

Editor – AL Barrington       Volume 18 Issue 5      May 2022 
Deadline for next edition: June 10, 2022, before June 18th meeting 

 

Next Club Meeting – Saturday, May 21, 2022, at 1pm, at 
the ERCA flying field - BBQ at Noon before the meeting 

 
From Our President 

 
Hey All, 

What does an Oregon Optimist say about 

the Spring weather? 

“It’s dry between the raindrops! “ 

We are looking forward to our May 

meeting at the flying field Saturday the 

21st! We will have something to eat at 11:30-12:00, with 

our meeting at 1:00.  

We are also looking forward to our Memorial Day fly in on 

the 30th. We will be having an open swap meet during 

this fly in for those who need to buy, sell, or swap 

stuff!  

I would like to also remind everyone that the Creswell RC 

Club will be having a fly in/ swap meet on June 5th at 

Walker Field!  

Hope to see you all soon! 

 

Roger 
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Secretary and 
Treasurers report 

Jeff Lutz – Secretary / 
Treasurer   jefflutz@q.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Treasurers Report May 2022 

          
                           Beginning balance: $6,026.35 

 

                   May expenses: 
                                                       BBQ Supplies for April meeting: $72.15 

                                                       US Bank paper statement fee: $5.00 

                                                        Above All Sanitation: $96.00 
 

                    Total Expenses: $173.15 

 
 

                May Income: 

                                  Member Dues: $140.00 
                                 Money raised for engines donated to the club: $516.25 

                                  BBQ donations: $63.00 

                   Total Income: $719.25 
 

 

        Balance as of 5/10/22:  $6,572.45 
 

 

     This Memorial Day we will have a fun fly at the field. Also, anyone that built a plane 
this winter and would like to maiden it, please bring it out and let's see your creation fly. 

Also, we will be having an impromptu swap meet at the field the same day. So, if you have 
something you'd like to sell bring out a table and set it up. 

ERCA Members 2022        
Officers: 
President: Roger Dahl 

Vice President: Al Barrington 

Secretary/Treasurer: Jeff Lutz 

Safety Officer: Mike Burgess 
 

Members: 
Doug Mcwha Wayne Wahrmund 

Robert Salle Geral Yarbrough 

Dave Carlstrom Dale Williams 

Pete Firth Wayne Hoard 

Mel Graham Rick Bergeron 

John Petrie Cecil Bell 

Ron Hokenson Kurt Hiner 

Chuck O'Donnell Martin Booth 

Trevor Tomlin Don Hansen 

Monty Mattox Bill Martins 

Roger Winz Scott Fellman 

Don Schiltz Jim Thomas 

Doyle Cook James Corbett 

Dave Fenner Gerald Johnston 

Frank Blain Pat Willis 

Oliver Willis Theo Willis 

Ed Hiatt Sam Hiatt 

Dave Thomas Robert Funk 

Brian Funk Cale Bruckner 

Mike Lee Mark Giessen 

Dave Lloyd David Lloyd 

Alan Wellentin  
 

mailto:jefflutz@q.com
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Coming Events: Save these dates 
➢ ERCA Business Meetings thru September,  

Third Saturday of each month, at the Field 
➢ Memorial Day Fun Fly – Monday, May 30th   Memorial Day Flyer 

➢ War bird fly in will be on Monday July 4th War Bird Flyer 
➢ MonsterFest will be Aug 12-14, same as the 

Scandinavian Festival. MonsterFest Flyer 
➢ Labor Day, Sep 5th to wrap up the Summer Labor Day Flyer 

 
 
 

 
2022 ERCA Club Officer Contact Info. 
 

President            Roger Dahl     (541) 579-5959    roger@artistry-in-motion.com 

Vice President   AL Barrington (541) 935-4960   albarrington@msn.com 

Sec/Treasurer   Jeff Lutz          (541) 689-3567     jefflutz@q.com 

Safety Officer   Mike Burgess   (541) 998-1839    mikeshanb@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 
 

To all members 

born in the 

month of 

May 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Field care 
 
4-7  Pit area sprayed – JC 
4-21 Parking area sprayed – JC 
4-24 Mowed & aerated runway – JC 
5-11 Mowed runway – JC 

http://www.eugenerc.org/Flyers/MemorialDayFunFly_2022.pdf
http://www.eugenerc.org/Flyers/WarBirds_FunFly_2022.pdf
http://www.eugenerc.org/Flyers/2022%20Monsterfest%20Flyer.pdf
http://www.eugenerc.org/Flyers/LaborDayFunFly_2022.pdf
mailto:roger@artistry-in-motion.com
mailto:albarrington@msn.com
mailto:jefflutz@q.com
mailto:mikeshanb@hotmail.com

